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Case Closeout Memorandum 
OIG Case Number I-25-0030-O 

We investigated an NSF Small Business Innovation Research (SBIR) Phase II awardee to 
determine if their Principal Investigator (PI) violated the SBIR program’s primary 
employment requirement. Our investigation found that the PI did have other employment 
during the SBIR Phase II award period, but did not work more than 19.6 hours per week for 
the other entity. Therefore, the primary employment requirement was not violated.  

This case is closed, and no further action will be taken. 
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